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Preparation Instructions: Spiders (Interior) 
While the spiders in our area are not considered dangerous, they can be unsettling and irritating when large 
populations take up residence in our homes. We understand how irritating spiders can be, so we have created a 
treatment plan to help keep them out of your home. While you may still see some spiders, you should see their 
numbers lessen following service. In order to allow your technician to complete your service fully, please read 
through the preparation instructions below and follow them to the very best of your ability. By following these 
instructions, you can help make your service more successful. 

• Pick up items from the floors, including those in closets, and remove items that may be stored underneath 
beds and other furniture. 

• Tuck in dust ruffles or bed skirting. 
• Please pull all furniture at least 8 inches away from walls. 
• Cover fish tanks with a towel, and turn off or remove the tank’s filter. 
• Please do not move furniture prior to your appointment. Spiders tend to relocate if their spaces are 

disturbed, and your technician must be able to locate spiders in order to effectively treat them. 
• Birds and reptiles should be removed from your home during treatment and should not be allowed to 

return for at least 4 hours after treatment concludes. For the safety of birds and reptiles, please do not 
allow them to come into contact with any surfaces that may have been treated for at least 1 year. 

• All people and other pets must vacate the home during treatment and should not return for at least 4 
hours following treatment. 

• Please ensure all doors inside the home are unlocked to allow your technician to treat as fully as possible. 

If you have any questions or concerns please regarding preparation please contact Halt Pest Control at (503) 524-
8548. Please keep in mind that the nature of spiders makes it impossible to fully eliminate them from your home, 
but this service is designed to eliminate large infestations and cut down populations inside your home.  

 

Thank you for choosing Halt Pest Control to protect your property! 

 

 


